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Welcome 

Welcome to the latest 
Newsletter from the Parish 
Council.  It has been a 
difficult few months for all 
of us, but the Parish 
Council has been able to 
continue its activities, and 
has begun to meet again in 
a socially distanced format. 

I am pleased to welcome 
the new Clerk, Jeremy 
Sherlock, who started with 
us in June.  Full contact 
details are included below.  
If you wish to contact me 
or any of the other 
Councillors please contact 
the Clerk who will forward 
your comments or 
correspondence. 

I hope to be able to 
welcome some new 
Councillors at the next 
meeting.  We have 2 
vacancies, so if you fancy 
contributing to the village 
please submit an 
application.   

Chris Buswell – Parish 
Council Chair 
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News 
Councillor Vacancies  

 

Would you like to join the Council and contribute to village activities?  
The Council are looking for enthusiastic local residents to fill 2 
vacancies on the Council.  Further details are available on the Council 
website – goodmanhamparishcouncil.org.uk.   

If you would like to find out more about what the role involves please 
contact the Clerk. 

Windfall funds 
The Council have recently received a £10,000 grant which is available 
to support activities and initiatives in the village.  The Parish Council 
would welcome ideas from local residents about how this money 
should be used to make sure that it is used effectively.   

Please send any ideas to the Clerk using the contact details in the 
adjacent column.  The use of this money will be debated by the Council 
at its next meeting on 4th November. 

Village Events 
Over the years residents have been careful to notify neighbours about 
any events which may cause some disruption.  The Council is keen to 
see this tradition maintained and will be happy to assist should any 
resident wish to ensure any notification extends to more than 
immediate neighbours.  This can include a posting on the new 
Facebook page if requested.  Please contact the Clerk if you wish to 
take advantage of this service. 

 



 

Grit Bins 
The Council maintain 3 grit bins in the village (the green ones) and are 
to add 2 further bins along Cross Gate for this winter.  The Council have 
2 spare bins which could be put in additional locations should there be 
the need/ demand.  There is a stock of small salt bags at Manor Farm if 
and when needed for paths & drives by village residents.  Please phone 
07779246214 to request a supply. 
 

Parking in the Village 
Residents will be aware that Parking can be a problem in the village is a 
problem around the pub corner and beyond throughout the year 
making it difficult for agricultural equipment, fuel and other deliveries 
to pass through the narrowest part of the village.  Goodmanham is an 
active farming area with a number of local farms relying on the road 
through the village. 

The Council is aware that many of the people parking are not local 
residents so have contacted East Riding of Yorkshire Council and the 
Police to see if any further action can be taken. 

Daffodils 
The Council are planting additional daffodil bulbs in the near future to 
enhance the spring displays. 

Facebook 
The Parish Council has set up a Facebook page to allow information to 
be circulated to the village such as local events or short-term issues.  
This will only be for the Parish Council use, and will not allow other 
comments to be posted.  The page can be found by searching for 
Goodmanham Parish Council. 
 
If you wish to contact the Council please contact the Clerk using the 
contact details in the side panel.  The Council will also maintain its 
website at goodmanhamparishcouncil.co.uk. 

 

Contact Us  

 

Goodmanham Parish 

Council 

2 Seward Close 

Market Weighton 

YO43 3FY 

 

07981 371937 

 

clerk.goodmanhampc 

@live.co.uk 


